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6th December 2024

Dear Year 6 Families, 

YEAR 6 CLAP OUT

Glendale East Public School has a tradition of saying farewell to the Year 6 students via a ‘clap-out’ on the last day of school. 

From 2:30pm on Wednesday 18th December 2024, parents and carers of Year 6 students can enter via Pandel Ave gate and watch the PowerPoint presentation in the Hall. 

At 2:45pm Year 6 students will wait near the office at the top of the spiral wheelchair ramp. Students from Kindergarten to Year 5 will clap our Year 6 students off as they walk past. Parents we ask you to please stand under the Hall Cola as the year 6 students will walk down to you on their loop before walking back up through the ramp past our students and finish at the office. 

Students will collect their bags and say goodbye to their class at 3pm as normal. 

We hope to see you on the last day. 

Kind regards, 


Tim Lewis                                                        Meg Isbester, Emma McVey & Adam Morrison
Principal                                                          Stage 3 Teachers 
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